
-----Original Message----- 
From: Charles Barra [mailto:charleskbarra@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2015 1:35 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
I am greatly concerned that the proposed rule would prohibit me from using options in my IRA to 
manage risk in this account. 
 
In light of recent volatility in the financial markets, it would be harmful to prevent IRA participants from 
using listed options to reduce risk and preserve their retirement assets. 
 
Please ensure that the final rule continues to allow IRA participants to use listed options to protect their 
assets and ultimately their ability to retire with peace of mind. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Charles K Barra 
957 76th Street 
Brooklyn, NY 11228-2317 
 


